
Climate change is a reality, but you need to address the problem without destroying the Oregon 
economy.   
That is what this bill will do, it will make it impossible for trucking in any capacity to operate. 
When Oregonians go to the grocery store and there is no produce for them to buy it will lead to an 
irresponsible chaos. 
Because of the restrictions you are planning to impose on the private and commercial trucking industry 
in Oregon they will collapse, then you will have to deal with either the exodus of individuals and families 
that are currently paying taxes to support your agendas, or try to pay the monies out in the form of 
greater welfare costs because of more enrollees. 
This bill needs to be looked at in greater detail and it also needs to be presented to the people of this 
wonderful state, allowing them to vote on their future. 
It does not deserve an emergency action.  It does deserve perusal by the people and the opportunity for 
Oregonians to vote. 
Thank you for your time. 
Wanda Derby 
Clatskanie, OR    
 


